
 

 

 
Annual School Carol Service - Portsmouth Guildhall 

Monday 9th December 2024   630-7:15pm 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We have been invited to join schools from across the city to a carol service. This is an annual School 
Carol Service and will take place at Portsmouth Guildhall, Guildhall Square, Portsmouth PO1 2AB for 
its second year. 
  
The date this year is Monday 9th December, the event will start at 6.30pm and end at approximately 
7.15pm.  
 
This is a family event and I invite you to join us with your children. Every person attending, whether 
child, sibling or parent/ guardian will require a ticket.  We need to apply for the tickets soon, so 
please complete this short form to request your tickets.  
 
Link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvJX8GCY2FiVCukrR
F5ct_CdUODFPUDU0Tk4xVFREWjMxNUdRSzgxTTVDMi4u 
 
QR code: 
 

 
 
Unfortunately, I cannot guarantee tickets until after the application process but will confirm as soon 
as I can. The form for this event will close on Tuesday 26th November to allow me to apply for the 
tickets. 
 
 
On the day we will meet outside the Portsmouth library at 5:45pm so I can give out the tickets. The 
requirements are that we enter together as a school group. 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvJX8GCY2FiVCukrRF5ct_CdUODFPUDU0Tk4xVFREWjMxNUdRSzgxTTVDMi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s23q1ha_kkmgEHn2jjmNvJX8GCY2FiVCukrRF5ct_CdUODFPUDU0Tk4xVFREWjMxNUdRSzgxTTVDMi4u


Last year we took families from year 2 at Meon Infants School who really enjoyed the carol service 
and got into the Christmas spirit. This year it would be lovely to see children from across our family 
of schools. 
  
I do hope you can join me in representing our school at the Christmas event.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs Sara Paine  
 


